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May Is International Internal Audit Awareness Month

Happy May Day to all!.

In May, we celebrate the International Internal Audit Awareness Month, dedicated to honouring the invaluable
contributions of internal auditors globally. In today's ever-changing landscape of risks and challenges, the significance of
our profession is more evident than ever.

We have assembled an exciting lineup of activities and promotions designed to enhance your professional growth and
cultivate a sense of unity within our community throughout the month:

Skill Enhancement Opportunities: Enrol in our courses during May and take advantage of the 10% discount on registration

fees. Explore our training calendar here.

Certification Advancement: Elevate your professional proficiency with a special 20% discount on Certified Internal Auditor
and Certification in Risk Management Assurance application and exam fees throughout May. Simply log into CCMS and use
the code MAY20% at checkout to seize this offer.

Complimentary Webinar: Don't miss the opportunity to participate in the Global Internal Audit Standards webinar on 9
May 2024.

Networking and Knowledge Exchange: Connect with industry leaders and explore emerging trends at the Financial Services
Internal Audit Conference on 16 May 2024.

Membership Promotion: Encourage your colleagues and peers to join IIA Singapore this May and enjoy a waiver of the
application fee.

Community Building: Immerse yourself in the scenic beauty of Marina Bay and foster camaraderie with fellow
professionals at the Marina Bay Run on 30 May 2024, organised by the Young Professionals Working Group.

Your active participation and support are instrumental in elevating the internal audit profession.

Lastly, | want to express my sincere gratitude to everyone who joined us at the Public Services Internal Audit Conference
2024. Your active involvement highlighted the crucial role internal audit plays in navigating through the challenges of
digital transformation, all while maintaining transparency, accountability, and integrity.

Wishing all our Buddhist friends a joyous Vesak Day in advance.
Yours sincerely
Stephen Ching

President
The Institute of Internal Auditors Singapore
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